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Hello, and welcome back after the Easter break.  We can’t believe how fast the year is 

going!  We had an amazing term running up to Easter and we are so proud of our 

pupils and the progress they made last term. 

We will be using the home school diaries for important messages and updates, as well 

as to let you know about what your child has been learning in school - please check 

these daily. We will be uploading photos onto the Evidence for Learning app each 

week. It’s a great opportunity to look at these with your child at home and we love to 

read your comments! If you need any help with accessing evidence for learning, 

please let us know.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office, your 

child’s home school diary or email:  

 

elizabeth.willis@saxon.set.org 

 

Many thanks for your continued support! 

Lizzie  - Teacher  Paul - TA Louise - TA Carol - TA Thurs-Fri Tina - TA Mon-Wed 



 

 

This term, we will begin our AQA unit 
on Careers in Transport. Pupils will be 
focusing on a different mode of 
transport every two week, We will aim 
for this to be as immersive as possible, 
through sensory stories, story massage 
and sensory exploration of transport 
themed resources. 

 

 
This term, we will begin our AQA unit focusing 
on the wider community. Our focus will be on 
Lichfield 

 
Our vocational AQA units this term are Sensory Cooking, Hobbies & 
Pastimes and Raising Funds for a Charity 

Sensory Cooking will provide great opportunities for literacy and problem solving, as pupils 
will be encouraged to identify ingredients, measure amounts using appropriate equipment 
and follow instructions from a recipe. It also ties in nicely with our PFA focus, teaching pupils 
essential life skills. 

I am very excited for our Hobbies & Pastimes unit, especially as it will link well with our 
Hobbies & Leisure topic. Pupils will be encouraged to explore different leisure activities in 
class, making choices on what they wish to participate in and communicating their 
preferences using PODD and switches.. 

Pupils will be continuing their work with the Rotary Interact Club, raising funds for new eye 
gaze technology in school. Keep an eye out in the home-school diaries for news of our latest 
fundraising project! 

 

 

 

We access Rebound once every 4 weeks, on a Tuesday morning. 

We access Hydrotherapy every Friday morning, on a rota basis. We will let 
you know in the home-school diary when it is your child’s turn, so you can 
provide the appropriate kit. 

Ben will be leading PE every Tuesday morning. We will also be doing sensory 
PE in class every Thursday afternoon, as part of our AQA unit work. 

 

This term, some pupils will be attending work experience at the Craft Barn every Thursday. 
We will let you know if this is your child. 
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